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Dear Productivity Commissioner,

I believe that the threat of axing the NSW Independent Planning Commission stems from
the corruption of our State Government by private corporate interests intent on
perpetuating their subsidised profits at the expense of our water, farming land and forests.

I ask that it be retained as a check on corrupt planning decisions.

Yours sincerely,




